
 

 

 

 

Announcement | Lisbon | 11 January 2019 

 

PHAROL’s Extraordinary General Meeting Of 

Shareholders 

PHAROL, SGPS S.A. (“PHAROL” or the “COMPANY”) informs that at the Extraordinary 

General Meeting of Shareholders held today, the Shareholders resolved to suspend 

the meeting until 8 February 2019.  

Information on the resumption of the meeting will be published on a separate notice. 

 


